
THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency 

19 January, 2015 

I have the honour to transmit a letter dated 16 January, 2015, in which the 
Chair of the Intergovernmental Negotiations on Security Council reform H.E 
Courtenay Rattray, Permanent Representative of Jamaica informs that he 
will be convening a meeting on 11 February, 2015 to provide Member States 
an opportunity to exchange ideas on how to best structure the work in 
advance of the resumption of the Intergovernmental Negotiations. 

I encourage you to actively participate in the meeting which will take place 
at 10:00 a.m. in the Trusteeship Council Chamber. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest 

All Permanent Representatives 
to the United Nations 
New York 
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